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INTERIM STATEMENT 

 
AIRBUS A330-300, REGISTRATION 9V-SSE 

ENGINE FAILURE DURING CRUISE 
7 FEBRUARY 2018 

 

The information provided herein is of an interim nature.  Readers are advised that new 
information may become available that may alter this interim statement prior to the 
publication of the Final Report. 

 

 

On 7 February 2018, at about 1630hrs Singapore time, an Airbus A330-300 

aircraft flying from Dhaka, Bangladesh, to Singapore experienced the left hand engine 

failure while climbing through 30,000 feet. The aircraft diverted to Mandalay 

International Airport in Myanmar without further incident.  There was no injury to any 

person. 

After landing, the fan blades and fan case of the left hand engine were found to 

have been damaged. 

The occurrence was classified as an incident. 

The investigation team is drafting the investigation report.   
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